
Dear Representative Nearman, 
 
I am your constituent. You will be hearing bills HB 2937 and 2938 the morning of March 14th. I 
am hoping you will vote "no" on each of these bills.  
 
These bills should have been heard in a land use committee. These bills pretend to try to resolve 
urban homeless issues by allowing a second dwelling on farmland.   Ridiculous. 
 
 
I have horses on my rural property.  We need to keep farmland for farm- related uses. 
 
Allowing second dwellings leads to numerous and obvious problems. 
 
I urge you to vote "no". 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Aileen Kaye 
 


